8 July 2020

UMITY _ sTReNcTH - RESPECT

If you haven’t done the PSA uniform survey yet, open this
email!

The PSA is gathering information on what you think about the proposed Uniform Policy.

Here’s how you can help!

1. Read the BULLETIN outlining why we are running this survey.
2. Do the PSA survey, it only takes 4 minutes. Your feedback is invaluable to the PSA.

CLICK HERE TO DO THE SURVEY

Two easy things you can do to support your union:

1. Support the work of the PSA and delegates by asking your colleagues to JOIN their union.
2. If members you work with have not received this bulletin, forward it to them and ask them to update

their details at: https://psa.asn.au/join or by calling 1300 772 679.
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https://twitter.com/psansw?lang=en
http://psa.asn.au/
https://www.facebook.com/PSANSW/
https://psa.asn.au/wp-content/uploads/2020/07/Your-PSA-Wrap-Up-Office-of-Sport-Uniform-Policy-Covid-19-Homebase-and-more-pdf-version.pdf
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/OoS_DressCodeUniformPolicy
https://psa.asn.au/join

